Public Health and Other Legislation (Extension of Expiring Provisions) Amendment Bill 2022 Submission No. 1052

| DO NOT support an Extension to the Emergency Bill (until the 31st October 2022).

I am sending this email to object to the government's proposed Extension to the Emergency Bill for
the following reasons:

* The extension of powers is based on COVID deaths in Queensland and COVID numbers. The ABS
data is now showing the exaggeration of such data.

* The Gold Coast City Council CEO has just announced they will not mandate a vaccination policy
because the Omicron wave has now passed its peak for most of Queensland.

*The Omicron variant is currently the dominant strain and for most Queenslanders it results in flu-
like symptoms where non-prescription painkillers are sufficient treatment.

* With each COVID 19 variant the symptoms become less severe and life threatening.

*The vaccine mandate imposed by the government segregates and marginalises a sector of our
society.

*The COVID 19 vaccinations have yet to prove their worth as they do NOT stop transmission or
lessen severity from COVID 19.

* Mandates have increased isolation and increased the negative effects on everyday Queenslanders
mental health and the rate of suicide.

*The mandates have caused increases in workplace bullying, harassment and segregation.

*Hard working Australians have lost their jobs and can no longer provide for their families. Families
and friendships are being torn apart because of ineffective mandates.

*COVID 19 vaccinations DO NOT save lives. The CEO of Pfizer himself has said the vaccinations are
ineffective.

These are just a few of the reasons | DO NOT support the extension of the emergency powers bills.

The evidence can NOT be ignored. Mandates and Government tyranny must stop before Australia is
lost forever!

Regards

Brent Mathers
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